
 

                                                                                

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Downholland Haskayne CE Primary 
                  Newsletter No: 22                              Contact: bursar@haskayne.lancs.sch.uk  
         6th May 2022             Phone:   0151 526 0614                               

 
 

 

  

School 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 
Mrs Hains & all the staff 

 
 

Miss Wilson is taking part in The 
Southport Waterloo Athletic Clubs 
one-mile race on Monday 23rd May 
at 5.30pm in Victoria Park 
Southport. All junior children are 
invited to join her. If your child is 
interested in this event, you will 
need to speak with Miss Wilson in 
order to complete the registration. 
See attached letter for more 
information. 

 

Star of the week 
We have awarded our  

EYFS/KS1 Star of the week award to DD 
  and our 

KS2 award to PM 
Well done! 

 
 

 

 

Dates for Diary 
 

9th May – 13th May – Y6 SATS week 
10th May – Forest School Starts  
13th May – Pyjama Rama 

27th May – 6th June – School closed 
Half Term & Inset Day 

29th June – School Trip to Brockhole 
4th July – Visit from Hrothgar the 
Viking 
8th July – School Summer Fair 2pm – 
4pm 

22nd July 
School Finishes for the Summer 

Holidays. 
 

 

 
 
Forest School is starting on Tuesday 10th May 
and will continue every Tuesday until the end 
of term. Please complete the attached 
permission form and return it to school on 

Monday. The required clothing list is also 

attached. 
 

 

School starts at five to nine 
 

 
 

 

 
Missing just 10 mins 
of school a day is the 
same as missing two 
weeks over the year. 

 

 

Friday 
13th May 
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The £1 donation for the day will be used to 
support The Book Trust Charity. We will be 
joining with children all around the country, 
spending the day reading, enjoying and 
sharing stories, all in comfort of our pyjamas, 
to raise vital funds to help every child get a 
bedtime story. 
Please note the PJ’s and shoes need to be 
suitable for PE. 
 
 


